
ETONE COLLEGE SAFEGUARDING PROTOCOL 
 
 

In order to keep your child safe, as well as staff, please note the strict social 
distancing measures, as per advice, that will be in place at Etone College with  

immediate effect 
 

Many parents who are key workers may be able to ensure their child is kept at home. 
And every child who can be safely cared for at home should be. 

 (Gov.uk guidance on social distancing for everyone) 
 
 
 

ENTRY TO THE SCHOOL SITE WILL COMMENCE AT 8.45AM AND THERE WILL BE NO 
ENTRY PRIOR TO THIS TIME 

 

• Controlled entry at 8.45am 
o Temperature check 
o Wash hands 
o Sanitisation 
o Social distancing measures (2m away from other pupils at all times) 

 

• Register to be taken at 9.00am and absence calls made 
 

• Pupils in full school uniform with equipment 
 

• Breaks will be staggered to avoid social mixing (as per guidance) 
 

• Normal standards of behaviour will apply at all times 
 

• Pupils will be dismissed and school will close promptly at 3.00pm 
 

• Children will complete work set by class teachers in line with home learning (2m 
distance rules apply in lessons) 
 

• If your child becomes ill with symptoms, parents/carers will be called to collect 
immediately 
 

• Please do not send your child if you believe that they have symptoms or they 
have been in contact with anyone who has symptoms 
 
 
REMINDER: 
 

• If you live alone and you have symptoms of coronavirus illness (COVID-19), 
however mild, stay at home for 7 days from when your symptoms started.  
 

• If you live with others and you are the first in the household to have symptoms 
of coronavirus, then you must stay at home for 7 days, but all other household 
members who remain well must stay at home and not leave the house for 14 
days. The 14 day period starts from the day when the first person in the 
house became ill.  


